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There were four main topic examined in our meeting. Shortly they were: Scenario of the game, Working together with SimSOFT, Severing project into small pieces, Delta3D game engine platform. Now let’s give some more explanations.

· Scenario of the game: We were planning to make a car racing game, however since our ex-scenario is not seemed to be massively enough, we are used to think about a better scenario. And after brain-storming we thought that making a “taxi” game will be better. To explain roughly: every player will have an account on the server and, every new comer will start with a beginning money like 10000 $ or sth like that. Players will be able to buy cars to use it as a taxi. Luxurious cars will be more expensive however they will cost more for the customer. Players will ride their taxies in a well modeled city. There will be some taxi stop. Server will deliver customers to players via the stop s/he is registered to. Players will have to drive carefully so as not to make crash, violate traffic rules and to please the customer. In short, game will model the real life taxi drivers and their concerns. This scenario is more engrossing. And one other reason for choosing taxi game is the car modeling that we will use in this game is nearly the same for the one that we used to do in our ex-scenario.
· Working together with SimSOFT: We met with the SimSOFT administrators last Friday at the KOSGEB – Metu Technopolis. This company is working on graphics simulations and games. We talked about our project and ask them for advices and sharing the experience. They told us that they also want to work with such a fourth year student group, by managing the group’s works. They talked about their concerns, expectations and the things that they can give us. By the way thay told that there are two more groups from our department that will also talk with them for the same purpose and company will choose one group between three. We will be informed about the result before this Friday.
· Severing project into small pieces: We thought that severing our project into smaller pieces will improve our progress. So according to our thought, every week we will severe the project to smaller pieces than the week before, as we learn more about the problems that we are used to solve.

· Delta3D game engine platform: As a result of the examinations we have made, and the interviews that we have done with professionals, we decided to use the Delta3D graphics engines platform. This tool is developed by the U.S. Army, and is being used widely all over the world. It consists of the most efficient open source engine libraries. Also it is being used by our department’s students for the Graphs II course as the main tool. Since writing our own engine will take so long, we prefer to use such a tool. Since it is open source, we will be able to find enough documentation and profit from the web forums. 
According to the result of the decision of the SimSOFT, we will have to make a new team organization beginning from the next week.
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